
 

October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Post-16 Open Evening 2024  
 
We are excited to invite Year 11 students and their parents/carers to our Post-16 Open Evening 
on Thursday 7th November 2024. This special event will provide an excellent opportunity for 
students to engage with current Year 12 and Year 13 students, as well as our expert 
departmental staff, to explore the courses available in our sixth form. 
 
Several departments and buildings will be open for the evening, offering students a chance to 
view current sixth form work and gain valuable insights into which courses may be the best fit 
for them. 
 
The event will run from 5pm to 7pm, with presentations from the sixth form team taking place 
at 5.15pm and 6pm in the activity studio. 
 
Please note, we will not be able to provide parking on site that evening, so alternative parking 
arrangements will need to be made. However, a limited number of disabled parking spaces will 
be available in the staff car park. If needed, please press the buzzer at the gate, and a staff 
member will assist with entry. 
 
To confirm your attendance, please register via EventBrite: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sixth-form-open-evening-tickets-1044834507137 
 
If you plan to bring students from other local secondary schools, please ensure they also 
complete the form. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of our Year 11 students and their families at this event to 
discover more about the fantastic opportunities in our sixth form! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Seymour 
 
L Seymour 
Principal 
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